
SWGC GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 

JAN 12, 2023 

1:00pm 

San Gregornio Park 

 

 

 

Board Present: Vicki Vieley, Linda Barry, Carol Vander-Haeghen, Sheila Kelly, Leslie Nolan, Cheryl 

Waters, Mary Willenborg.   Terry Moher, Terry Bayless and Carolyn Sherman were absent. 

 

President:  Vicki discussed continuing the $1.00 for chip ins and closest to pin. 

- Clubhouse open by June or before we are hoping.  

- Will try to organize a guest day 

- New books were distributed 

- Desk girls can decide games 

- We will restart our Big Sister program for new members.  New members will play with board 

member for first 3 games.   

- Big Sister sign ups so far are Linda Barry, Carol Vander-Haeghen, Patrice King, Leslie Nolan, Pam 

Smith, Cheryl Waters, Caryl Prukop, Vi McMahon, Suzie Lundin, Mary Willenborg, Sheila Kelly 

and Vicki Vieley.  Thank you! 

 

Vice President:  Leslie talked about the 2nd day of Individual Eclectic Tournament luncheon on Jan 26.  It 

will held at Fratellos in a private room.  Cost is $25 per member with the club picking up the rest. 

 

Treasurer:  Terry absent but ending bank balance is $5946.84 

 

Tournament:  33 players have signed up for the Individual Eclectic.  Might be cart path only due to rain. 

 

Handicap:  Post tournament first day.  Post on phone under competition line 

- Do not  post the second day 

- Do not post hole by hole 

 

- We have a new member.  Cathy Allen.  Welcome! 

 

Jim Vaughn: 

 

-Jim recognized our new member, Cathy Allen.   

-Everyone updated in the system 

-Clubhouse delayed until March.  There will be a soft opening, rehearsal with giveaways 

-Entire Shorecliffs website to be redone with the ladies club having a full page 

-Unsure of having club luncheons in clubhouse 

-Two simulators and a small private room area in clubhouse 

-Senior housing – 7 have been rented out of 150 

-Hole 5  hold up is the Coastal Commission.  #10 and 11 will be a 5 par 

-USGA coming to remeasure and rate 

-It was mentioned to Jim that sand is needed on the carts 

-Greens are good 

-Jim says he answers all yelp reviews 



-Ladies club will have automatic membership.  $150 yr 

-Mar 1st rates for ladies club will increase to $47 only if course ready 

-Restaurant will names The Shore Club.  Breakfast, lunch and dinner with happy hour 

-Parking might be a challenge 

 

 

All committees had nothing to report.  50/50 - $60 was collected.  Pam Smith won $30 

 

Meeting adjourned 1:50pm 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Carol Vander-Haeghen, Secretary 

 

 


